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April 7, 2020 
 
FILED ELECTRONICALLY 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Re:  Application to Extend the NSS-10 License Term 
 Call Sign S2415, File No. SAT-MOD-20191108-00129 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
SES Americom, Inc. (“SES”), by its attorney and pursuant to Section 1.65 of the Commission’s 
rules, 47 C.F.R. § 1.65, hereby updates the above-referenced application to extend the license 
term of the C-band NSS-10 satellite located at 37.45° W.L. Specifically, while estimates of the 
remaining useful life of NSS-10 have not changed, SES is willing to accept an extension of the 
license term to April 6, 2025 (instead of January 6, 2029, as originally requested). 

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Karis A. Hastings 
 
Karis A. Hastings 
Counsel for SES Americom, Inc. 
karis@satcomlaw.com 
 
cc: Jay Whaley, IB Satellite Division 
 Kathyrn Medley, IB Satellite Division 
 Jennifer Balatan, IB Satellite Division 
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